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The Honorable John Kasich P {j '""] Q 
Govemor of Ohio "™ 
Riffe Center, 30th Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-6117 

Dear Govemor Kasich: 

As you may know, many of Ohio's largest power plants have closed in recent years due to market 
challenges and tougher regulations, and more plant retirements are expected. This means more Ohio jobs 
lost, and rising electricity prices in the years ahead. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, Powering Ohio's 
Progress. FirstEnergy's plan will keep electricity affordable and help ensure the continued operation of 
Ohio power plants, including the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant located in my district. 

As of today, the long-term viability of this plant - along v«th the jobs and substantial economic benefits 
it brings to our (Carroll) Township - may be at risk. 

Davis-Besse has a profound impact on our (Carroll) Township and local economy, with an annual 
economic impact of more than $400 million in Ottawa Coimty alone. The plant provides 700 family-
sustaining jobs with an annual payroll of $65 million, and annually contributes about $22 million in 
local tax revenues that support our local schools, Carroll Township Police, and Carroll Township Fire 
and EMS. The plant also creates thousands of additional jobs involved in ongoing mamtenance and 
refiieling projects. In fact, the plant's recent steam generator replacement and refueling project will more 
than double tibe plant's economic impact this year compared to a typical year. Last but not least, the 
plant provides a carbon-free, long-term source of power for our region and our state. 

I hope you vnW support this plan to keep energy affordable and protect Ohio jobs. In the meantime, we 
would appreciate it if your staff could docket this letter as part of the record m this proceedmg (PUCO 
CaseNo. 14-1297-EL-SSO). 

Best regards. 
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Donald L. St. Clair ™, o < 
Chairman - Carroll Township Trustees o SIJ !^ 
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cc: PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson ( ^ 
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Sellnsky fORGE 
INDUSTRIAL SERVICES 

October 23, 2014 

The Honorable John Kasich 
Govemor of Ohio 
Riffe Center, 30th Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-6117 

Dear Govemor Kasich: 

On behalf of Selinsky Force, LLC and our 200+ hard-working Ohio employees, I want to 
keep affordable and reliable electricity available to support our economy in the years ahead. 

FirstEnergy has been a valuable customer of my company and I believe they have done an 
excellent job keeping electric prices affordable for businesses and consumers. However, 
FirstEnergy and others have been challenged in recent years by regulatory issues and market 
pressures that have led to the closing of many of Ohio's largest power plants, and more 
retirements are expected. I'm concerned that these factors could drive up electricity prices 
and affect the reliability of our service at a time when we're still recovering from a difficult 
economy. 

We can't afford to wait on the sidelines for the market to react or the federal government to 
intervene. The time is now for Ohio to take action and secure our energy fiiture. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, 
Powering Ohio's Progress, which will help keep fiiture price increases in check while 
enabling Ohio to preserve its vital energy resources. FirstEnergy's plan also provides 
economic development fimding to help Ohio create more jobs and attract new business 
growth. 

We tmly appreciate FirstEnergy's commitment to serving Ohio's energy needs, and we hope 
you will support this solid plan for our state's energy fiature. In the meantime, we would 
appreciate it if your staff could docket this letter as part of the record in this proceeding (14-
1297-EL-SSO). 

Best reeards 

Jim ChapMan 
President/ COO Selinsky Force, LLC 

cc: PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson 

4244 Mt. Pleasant St NW 

Suite 100 

North Canton. Ohio 44720 

P888.SEL.F0RCE 

P 330.477.4527 

F 330.477.6024 

wvvw.sermskytorce.coni 
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Ottawa County Treasurer 
Robert J. Hille, Treasurer 
315 Madison Street, Room 201 

Port Clinton, Ohio 43452 
Phone: 419-734-6750 

Fax: 419-734-6738 

October 24, 2014 

Mr. Thomas W. Johnson 
Chairman, PUCO 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Chairman Johnson: 

As you may know, many of Ohio's largest power plants have closed in recent years due 
to market challenges and tougher regulations, and more plant retirements are expected. 
This means more Ohio jobs lost, and rising electricity prices in the years ahead. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, 
Powering Ohio's Progress. FirstEnergy's plan will keep electricity affordable and help 
ensure the continued operation of Ohio power plants, including the Davis-Besse Nuclear 
Power Plant located in my district. 

As of today, the long-term viability of this plant - along with the jobs and substantial 
economic benefits it brings to our commimities - may be at risk. 

Davis-Besse has a profound impact on our local economy, with an annual economic 
impact of more than $400 million iri Ottawa County alone. The plant provides 70.0 
family-sustaining jobs with an armual payroll of $65 million, and annually contributes 
about $22 million in local tax revenues that support local schools, police and fire 
departments. The plant also creates thousands of additional jobs involved in ongoing 
maintenance and refiieling projects. In fact, the plant's recent steam generator 
replacement and refueling project will more than double the plant's economic impact this 
year compared to a typical year. Last but not least, the plant provides a carbon-fi-ee, long-
term source of power for our region and our state. 



I hope you will support this plan to keep energy affordable and protect Ohio jobs. In the 
meantime, we would appreciate it if your staff could docket this letter as part of the 
record in tiiis proceeding (PUCO Case No. 14-1297-EL-SSO). 

Best regards. 

J. Hille 
Ottawa County Treasurer 



F. N. CUTHBERT, INC. 

P.O. Box 140570 
Toledo, OH 43614-0810 
800.472.3292 419.385.0881 
Fax: 419.385.3716 
Internet: www.fncuthbert.com 
Email: 5aies@fncuthbert.e0m 

October 23,2014 

The Honorable John Kasich 
Governor of Ohio 
Riffe Center, 30th Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-6117 

Dear Govemor Kasich: 

On behalf of F. N. Cuthbert, Inc. and our 9 hard-working Ohio employees, I want to keep 
affordable and reliable electricity available to support our economy in the years ahead. 

FirstEnergy has been a valuable customer of my company and I believe they have done an 
excellent job keeping electric prices affordable for businesses and consumers. However, 
FirstEnergy and others have been challenged in recent years by regulatory issues and market 
pressures that have led to the closing of many of Ohio's largest power plants, and more 
retirements are expected. I'm concerned that these factors could drive up electricity prices and 
affect the reliability of our service at a time when we're still recovering from a difficult economy. 

We can't afford to wait on the sidelines for the market to react or the federal government to 
intervene. The time is now for Ohio to take action and secure our energy future. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, Powering 
Ohio's Progress, which will help keep future price increases in check while enabling Ohio to 
preserve its vital energy resources. FirstEnergy's plan also provides economic development 
funding to help Ohio create more jobs and attract new business growth. 

We truly appreciate FirstEnergy's commitment to sen/ing Ohio's energy needs, and we hope you 
will support this solid plan for our state's energy future. In the meantime, we would appreciate it 
if vQUtstaff could docket this letter as part of the record in this proceeding (14-1297-EL-SSO). 

President 

cc: PUCO Chainnan ThdT 

http://www.fncuthbert.com
mailto:5aies@fncuthbert.e0m
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October 23,2014 

The Honorable John Kasich 
Govemor of Ohio 
Riffe Center, 30th Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-6117 

Dear Govemor Kasich: 

On behalf of C&K Industrial Services, Inc. and our 400 hard-working Ohio employees, and 
the hundreds of other Ohio vendors, I want to keep OUR electric utilities strong. This means 
affordable and reliable electricity available to support our Ohio economy in the decades to 
come. 

FirstEnergy has been a valuable customer for years. I believe they have done an excellent 
job controlling costs in an effort to keep electric prices affordable for businesses and 
consumers. However, FirstEnergy, and others have been challenged in recent years by 
regulatory issues and market pressures that have led to the closing of many of Ohio's largest 
power plants, and more retirements are expected. I'm concemed these regulatory and 
market factors could drive up electricity prices and affect the reliability of our electric 
service. 

Our economy is recovering and according to some, it has recovered. But, I believe we 
should not jeopardize our recovery. We can't afford to wait on the sidelines for the market 
to react or the federal government to intervene. The time is now for Ohio to take action and 
secure our energy future. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, 
Powering Ohio's Progress, which will help keep flitureprice increases in check while 
enabling Ohio to preserve its vital energy resources. FirstEnergy's plan also provides 
economic development funding to help Ohio create more jobs and attract new business 
growth. 

We truly appreciate FirstEnergy's commitment to serving Ohio's energy needs, and we hope 
you will support this solid plan for our state's energy future. In the meantime, we would 
appreciate it if your staff could docket this letter as part of the record in this proceeding (14-
1297-EL-SSO). 

Best regards, 
C&K Industrial Services, Inc. 

Arthur Karas, 
President 

cc: PUCO Chairman William H. Johnson 
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CITY OF YOUNGSTOWN 
MAYOR J O H N A. McNALLY 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
CITY HALL • 26 S. PHELPS STREET • YOUNGSTOWN, OHIO 44503 

PHONE: (330) 742-8701 • FAX: (330) 743-1335 

October 24, 2014 

The Honorable John Kasich 
Govemor of Ohio 
Riffe Center, 30'^ Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-6117 

Dear Govemor Kasich: 

On behalf of the City of Yoimgstown, I want to keep affordable and reliable electricity available 
to support our economy and our region's quality of life in the years ahead. 

As one of our region's largest energy providers, FirstEnergy will continue to play a key role in 
this effort while building on its longstanding support of economic growth in our community. 
However, the company has been challenged in recent years by regulatory issues and market 
pressures that have led to the closing of many of Ohio's largest power plants, and more 
retirements are expected. I'm concemed that these factors could drive up electricity prices and 
compromise the reliability of our service at a time when we're still recovering from a difficult 
economy. 

We can't afford to wait on the sidelines for the market to react or the federal government to 
intervene. The time is now for Ohio to take action and secure our energy future. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, Powering 
Ohio's Progress, which will help keep future price increases in check while enabling Ohio to 
preserve its vital energy resources. FirstEnergy's plan also provides economic development 
funding to help our commimities create jobs and attract new business growth. 

We truly appreciate FirstEnergy's hometown involvement and leadership on these important 
issues, and hope you will support this solid plan for Ohio's energy future. In the meantime, we 
would appreciate it if your staff could docket this letter as part of the record in this proceeding 
(14-1297-EL-SSO). 

st regards, 

A. McNally 
'ayor. City of Youngstown 

Cc: PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson 



Board of Mahoning County Commissioners 
21 West Boardman Street. Suite 200 Youngstown, OH 44503 ~ Phone: (330) 740-2130 Fax: (330) 740-2006 

County Commissioners 
David C. Ditzler • Carol Rimedio-Righetti * Anthony T, Traficanti 

Clerk of the Board 
Nancy M. Laboy 

October 23, 2014 

The Honorable John Kasich 
Govemor of Ohio 
Riffe Center, 30th Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-6117 

Dear Govemor Kasich: 

On behalf of the Mahoning County, I want to keep affordable and reliable electricity available to support our 
economy and our region's quality of life in the years ahead. 

As one of our region's largest energy providers, FirstEnergy will continue to play a key role in this effort while 
building on its longstanding support of economic growth in our community. However, the company has been 
challenged in recent years by regulatory issues and market pressures that have led to the closing of many of Ohio's 
largest power plants, and more retirements are expected. I'm concemed that these factors could drive up electricity 
prices and compromise the reliability of our service at a time when we're still recovering firom a difficult economy. 

We can't afford to wait on the sidelines for the market to react or the federal government to intervene. The time is 
now for Ohio to take action and secure our energy future. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, Powering Ohio's Progress, 
which will help keep future price increases in check while enabling Ohio to preserve its vital energy resources. 
FirstEnergy's plan also provides economic development fimding to help our communities create jobs and attract new 
business growth. 

We tmly appreciate FirstEnergy's hometown involvement and leadership on these important issues, and we hope 
you will support this solid plan for Ohio's energy future. In the meantime, we would appreciate it if your staff could 
docket this letter as part of the record in this proceeding (14-1297-EL-SSO). 

Best regards, 

BOARD OF MAHONING COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

,-Anthony T. T>^canti, Vice-P 

cc: PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson 



INDEPENDENCE EXCAVATING, INC. 
CLEVELAND • PITTSBURGH • MID-ATLANTIC 

SettJng innovation into motion for over 50 years. 
www./ndexccom 

October 17, 2014 

Mr. Thomas W. Johnson 
Chairman 
PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO) 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

Dear Chainnan Johnson: 

On behalf of Independence Excavating Inc., and our 350 hard-working Ohio employees, I want 
to keep affordable and reliable electricity available to support our economy in the years ahead. 

FirstEnergy has been a valuable customer of my company and I believe they have done an 
excellent job keeping electric prices affordable for businesses and consumers. However, 
FirstEnergy and others have been challenged in recent years by regulatory issues and market 
pressures that have led to the closing of many of Ohio's largest power plants, and more 
retirements are expected. I'm concemed that these factors could drive up electricity prices and 
affect the reliability of our service at a time when we're still recovering from a difficult 
economy. 

We can't afford to wait on the sidelines for the market to react or the federal government to 
intervene. The time is now for Ohio to take action and secure our energy future. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, Powering 
Ohio's Progress^ which will help keep fiiture price increases in check while enabling Ohio to 
preserve its vital energy resources. FirstEnergy's plan also provides economic development 
funding to help Ohio create more jobs and attract new business growth. 

We truly appreciate FirstEnergy's commitment to serving Ohio's energy needs, and we hope you 
will support this solid plan for our state's energy future. In the meantime, we would appreciate it 
if your staff could docket this letter as part of the record in this proceeding (14-1297-EL-SSO). 

^ . 

Victor DiGeronimo, Jr. 
Independence Excavating, Inc. 
President 

cc: The Honorable John Kasich 
Govemor of Ohio 

AGC of America Consvuction Safety and Excellence Award j First Place 2009 & 2 0 I 4 
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€stQbrooK 
industrial pumps, process equipment, 

sealing devices, sales and service 

p: 800 959 9161 

f: 800 959 2234 

the estabrook corp. 

p.o. box 804 

e-mail: 9eneral@estabrk.com i berea, Ohio 44017 

October 22, 2014 

The Honorable John Kasich 
Govemor of Ohio 
Riffe Center, 30th Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-6117 

Dear Governor Kasich: 

On behalf of Estabrook Corporation and our 45 hard-working Ohio employees, I want to keep 
affordable and reliable electricity available to support our economy in the years ahead. 

FirstEnergy has been a valuable customer of my company and I believe they have done an 
excellent job keeping electric prices affordable for businesses and consumers. However, 
FirstEnergy and others have been challenged in recent years by regulatory issues and market 
pressures that have led to the closing of many of Ohio's largest power plants, and more 
retirements are expected. I'm concemed that these factors could drive up electricity prices and 
affect the reliability of our service at a time when we're still recovering from a difficult 
economy. 

We can't afford to wait on the sidelines for the market to react or the federal government to 
intervene. The time is now for Ohio to take action and secure our energy future. 

That's why I'm urging your support of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan, Powering 
Ohio's Progress, which will help keep future price increases in check while enabling Ohio to 
preserve its vital energy resources. FirstEnergy's plan also provides economic development 
funding to help Ohio create more jobs and attract new business growth. 

We truly appreciate FirstEnergy's commitment to serving Ohio's energy needs, and we hope you 
will support this solid plan for our state's energy future. In the meantime, we would appreciate it 
if your staff could docket this letter as part of the record in this proceeding (14-1297-EL-SSO). 

Best regards^ 

Jeffrey W. Tarr 
Pre^dent 

cc: PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson 

mailto:9eneral@estabrk.com

